
April 5, 2021

Dear Co Chairs and members of the committee,

Please see the link to the letter I reference in my previous pdf testimony. 
 The letter is signed by the Attorney General Rosenblum. 

https://northwestobserver.com/docs/letter-to-dorsey-and-zuckerberg.pdf?fbclid=IwAR1Ks85IWj4YL0ngcWiiiSaH2jwmYFWbaP-
Nmu8e9nmwbkh1sj4rbGHpoYA

Thank you,
Nicole De Graff


